
Meeting Minutes Dec. 10, 2019


Called to order 6:32 p.m.


Westhampton Planning Board


Present: Wade Clement, Susan Bronstein, Pat Coffey


Public: None


— Reviewed and discussed minutes of Oct. 30 meeting. Pat moved to accept minutes. 
Unanimous approval.


— Pat reported on the Zoning Bylaw Review Committee meeting on Nov. 20, 2019, when the 
short-term residential bylaw proposal was discussed. The committee has made changes to the 
draft document of the bylaw proposal. Pat also noted that up for review at the ZBRC’s next 
meeting on Jan. 8, 2020, is a first draft of a common driveway bylaw.


Noted next meeting would be Tuesday, Jan. 14, 2020, at 6:30 p.m.


— As there were no bills to review, no items on the agenda and no public present, Susan 
moved to close meeting. All in favor. 


Pat Coffey


